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As a youth sports coach for over 30 years our current "experiment" with gender 

fluidity is causing untold damage to all our children, not just those that are having 

difficulty with their "assigned" gender.  To have the State of Oregon determine to use 

taxpayer dollars for "gender affirming care" when so many countries that have tried 

this and found it to be a) a patently bad idea or b) one that needs more study just 

proves that our activist government isn't truly interested in science, facts, or reality 

but more interested in pushing an agenda foreign to large portions of the state.  

Please seriously consider a "no" vote until we have more information.  


